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C.C*A.——2* January 7th, 1948•

for Severn Entreprises Limited, are outlined*

6. To date no reply has been received from Messrs.
Mann and Whiddon, and in view of the remarks contained in 
Superior Airways 1 letter it would appear that a total disregard 
for instructions and Air Regulations is evident.

7* It is proposed to make an early visit to Armstrong,
Ontario for the purpose of investigating the activities of these 
gentiemen when a further report will be submitted to Headquarters.

8* The extra copy of Superior Airways letter is
for forwarding to the Air Transport Board if so desired by 
Headquarters•

9. Submitted for your comments, please.

F.W. Bone,
District Inspector, Air Regulations*
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